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Montenegro warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Kyrgyzstan.

Montenegro recognizes the efforts made by the authorities of Kyrgyzstan to improve the institutional and legislative framework for the human rights. 

We welcome the ratification of the main international United Nations human rights treaties and especially the efforts that the Government of Kyrgyzstan has made by introducing institutional changes for the protection of vulnerable groups such as children in difficult circumstances, children with dissabilities and children in conflict with the law. However, several UN treaty bodies shared concerns about the widespread abuse of children in families, alternative care settings schooling and a lack of psychosocial support for such children. We would like to ask has the Government taken any legislative measures to criminalize the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography?

We noted that UNCT mentioned that violence against women including violence and bride-kidnapping remained widespread. CRC was concerned about increasing numbers of early marriage of girls forced by parents owing to social and economic difficulties. What steps will the Government take to improve the protection of women's rights?
Montenegro makes the following recommendations to the Government 

of  Kyrgyzstan: 

1. To make additional efforts to fight against homophobia, discrimination and violence against LGBT persons.

2. To provide inclusive education for children with disabilities and include human rights education in schools.

Thank you.

